
 

 

 
 
 
2 June 2010 
 
 
Committee Secretary 
Senate Standing Committee on Finance and 
   Public Administration 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA  ACT  2600 
 
By email: fpa.sen@aph.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Secretary, 
 
 
I act for the Australian Osteopathic Association. 
 
Please find attached a submission from AOA to your Committee’s Inquiry into 
COAG Reforms Relating to Health and Hospitals. 
 
My clients have no objection to publication of our submission, once authorised by 
the Committee. 
 
My clients would be very happy to appear before the Committee, if desired, or 
otherwise to provide further advice or information. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
George Brownbill 
 
Encl. 


